

## **Hamstel Infant School & Nursery**

Principal: Mr S Roche



CEO - Mrs C. Woolf

Thursday, September 26, 2024

Dear Parents/Carers,

Thank you to those of you who were able to join us at the Year 2 Maths Workshops yesterday. We hope you enjoyed it and found it useful.

We would really appreciate it if you could spare 2 minutes to give us some feedback by clicking on the QR Code below and answering 3 simple questions to help us reflect and plan for future Maths Workshops.

Thank you, your feedback is really valuable to us.

Mrs Vicki Tracy

Vice Principal







